
   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO: SAN FERNANDO SENIOR CENTER NUTRITION PARTICIPANTS 

FROM:  YWCA of San Gabriel Valley 

DATE: March 12, 2020 

SUBJECT: MEAL PROGRAM CHANGES IN LIEU OF CORONA VIRUS (COVID-19) 

 

Dear meal participant, in light of the current Corona Virus (COVID-19) state of 
emergency which has been established by the State of California and Los 
Angeles County, we have been instructed to limit the time our participants 
spend congregating. We have established a plan with the direction of Los 
Angeles County and effective 3/17/20 we will be distributing 2 Box Lunches and 
if possible 3 Frozen meals for you to take and enjoy at home. We will be 
providing these meals once a week every Tuesday at your center until further 
direction from the County. We will have more information for you on Tuesday 
3/17/20, if there is any information to share. 
 
The meals are intended to be consumed during the week in lieu of attending 
your local senior center. 1 box lunch for Tuesday and Wednesday and 1 frozen 
meal for Thursday, Friday and Monday. 
 
If you decide that you are not interested in receiving these meals please notify 
your site manager, so that we do not order meals for you. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this process. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to call Blanca Gonzales at  
626-214-9465 or Araceli Villarreal at 626-214-9463 

 

YWCA San Gabriel Valley SENIOR SERVICES DOMESTIC VIOLENCE 
943 North Grand Avenue, Covina, CA 91724 24-Hour Message Line WINGS -24-Hour Help Line 
Tel: 626.960.2995  • Fax: 626.814.0447 626.214.9465 626.967.0658 
www.ywcasgv.org  


